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-Portland Parks and Recreation-

We all had a great time
decorating cookies with

frosting and sprinkles!
Thank you Mrs. Scata for

stopping by with such fun
ideas!

Cookie Decorating

Our 5th and 6th
graders helped
decorate egg
shaped posters for
the Portland Easter
Egg Hunt. They
included describing
words about
wellness and spoke
about how to look
after their personal
health. 



Exciting News!
On Tuesday May 24th, the

Connecticut Humane Society will be
coming to Kids' Blast! Students will
learn all about how to interact with
animals in a kind and safe manner!

-Portland Parks and Recreation-

Birdhouses
Students and staff  decorated 

birdhouses to take home to their
neighborhood birds this spring.

Students  practiced mixing different paint
colors to give their house a personal touch! 

April Break started off with a super fun talent
show where the students and staff were able to
show off their awesome skills and interests!

After April Break, the Easter Bunny stopped by
Kids' Blast!
They hid over 300 eggs all around Kids' Blast
filled with pretty awesome toys and treats!
Thanks, Easter Bunny!

Over April Break 

Spring Cleaning
It's spring cleaning time! If you are
looking to get rid of any gently used
toys, Kids' Blast would love to take
them off your hands!


